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TWIN CREEKS TWISTERS VS WESTOVER WILD ORCAS 

 PICTURES and FINAL TIMES AVAILABLE ON THE WEBSITE! 
 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR 
 

FRIDAY, JUNE 2 – BINGO DONATIONS DEADLINE 
SATURDAY, JUNE 3 – WESTOVER at BALCONIES – MEET STARTS AT 8:30 AM  
                Orcas need to be at the pool by 7:30 to be ready for warm-ups! 
TUESDAY, JUNE 6 – GREAT HILLS MEET ENTRIES DUE 
TUESDAY, JUNE 6 – BINGO at WESTOVER 
SATURDAY, JUNE 10 – WESTOVER at GREAT HILLS 
TUESDAY, JUNE 13 – INTRASQUAD MEET ENTRIES DUE 
THURSDAY, JUNE 15 – INTRASQUAD MEET at WESTOVER 
TUESDAY, JUNE 20 – CHAMPS ENTRIES DUE 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 21 – PICNIC RESERVATION DEADLINE 
SATURDAY, JUNE 24 – CHAMPS MEET 
SUNDAY, JUNE 25 – ORCA END-OF-SEASON PICNIC 

 

Orca Concessions are the Best! 
(and our competition thinks so too!) 

 
The head coach 
of the Twisters 
this weekend 
commented that 
our 
concessions 
were great.  
They have to 
have it all 
catered from 
the club, and can’t bring in outside food.  They 
loved the grilled burgers and sausage wraps!  
We know it was hot up at the grill last Saturday; 
however, we all appreciate the results of your 
work! 
 
 

 
A big THANK YOU to 
our wonderful 
concession chairs 
Jeanmarie and Scott 
Rust and their team 
of volunteers, who 
purchase, prepare, 
setup, and sell the 
“much-consumed” 
concessions.  
 
Special thanks also 
goes out to three of our wonderful sponsors.  
First to the Ward Family and who provided us 
with our breakfast tacos the morning of the 
meet, then Texexpresso for providing the coffee 
and to Sweetish Hill Bakery for providing the 
sweet treats of muffins and cookies that we 
enjoyed throughout the day! 

 

Latest News from the Westover Wild Orca Swim Team 
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SPIRIT DAY 
FUN AND FLAVORFUL! 

 
Last Friday before the Twin Creeks Meet, Amy 
Jordan, our Spirit Chairperson, and her team 

had the Orcas 
doing some 
great crafts 
and preparing 
those terrific 
flags that you 
saw on the 
fence at the 
meet.  Many 
of you 

parents contributed food and drinks last week, 
and it was much appreciated!  One Orca mom, 
Laura Hitt, went the extra mile and bake a 
special “Orca” cake for each age group! 
 
There is a sign-up sheet and an email that has 
gone out for contributions for food and drink for 
the next few Fridays.  Please let sign up or email 
Amy at amysjordan@sbcglobal.net. 

 

    Notes from the Coach 
 
WOW!  What a meet.  Over a dozen of our pre-
competitive first-time swimmers raced the 
freestyle and swam just beautifully.  And, 
our seasoned Orcas hit their first meet of the 
season with some very enthusiastic and 
competitive splashes.  Great job, swimmers. 
Super way to begin the 2006 season. 
 
A big THANKS goes out to all of our volunteers 
for pitching in for what turned out to be quite a 
long day.  Without you we wouldn’t be here! 
Swimmers,give your parents a hug right now :) 
 
And, parent 
relays . . .you 
guys were 
awesome. 
 Need I say 
more?  Next 
week we swim 
Balcones 
Woods — be 
prepared with 
those suits & goggles. 
 
See you at the pool. 

 
                                  Coach Sandy 

DON’T MISS BINGO NIGHT! 
 

TUESDAY, JUNE 6TH FROM 6 TO 8 PM 
 
If you want to donate outside of swim practice 
hours, the box will be in Brendan’s office or 
behind the desk. Donations of gift certificates or 
cards, or even a check to purchase gifts is much 

appreciated.  Deadline for 
donations is Friday, June 
2nd. 
 
Bring your cooler, chairs, 
and a dessert or snack to 
share and join us for 

BINGO night in the Westover Gym. 

 
CHAMPS INFORMATION 

 
Several team members and families have been 
asking about the CHAMPS meet that will be held 
at the end of the season with all the teams in our 
league (Balconies, Great Hills, Westover, and 
Twin Creeks). 
 
This year, considering the size of the league, the 
desire to have a Saturday meet, location cost, 
parking, and several other factors too numerous 
to list, the league representatives from all teams 
collectively have selected to have our annual 
CHAMPS meet at Miki Krebsbach Pool in 
Round Rock on Saturday, June 24th. A map has 
been posted on our website.  
 
 A planning 
note to all Orca 
swimmers and 
their parents, 
the meet will be 
starting around 
7:00 am in 
order to 
accommodate 
all participating 
league swimmers.  The meet should end by 2:00 
PM.  All Orcas should be prepared to make it an 
early night on Friday, June 23rd so you can be 
ready to swim your best at CHAMPS early the 
next morning. 
 
We thank our league representative, Dan 
Germain, for representing Westover at all the 
planning meetings this past fall and winter to 
assure we have a successful summer swim 
experience. 


